
 
 

November 17 - 20, 2010 

River Country Campground – Gadsden, AL  
Hosts:  Horchers, Gills, and Broadys 

 

Members camping:  Dennis & Joyce Horcher, Jerry 

& Lois Gill, Sam & Margaret Broady, John & June 

Huffman, Jim & Karen Mathis, Ted & Martha 

Barrett, Jerry & Dot Carpenter, Larry & Audrey 

Martin, George & Dorothy Silver, Jack & Chris 

White, Bill & Pat Denny, Ken & Dea Earley, Don & 

Peggy Crump, Mike & Judy Hughes, Martin & 

Juanita Wellborn, Van & Miriam Armstrong, 

Virginia Jackson, Bernd & Irma Greulich, Tommy & 

Angie Coleman, Ken & Margie Alexander 

 

Guests camping:  Paul & Kay Shipley, Joe & Clara Ellis, Bob & Patti Weeg, Joe & Mary 

Moran, Herb & Connie Crowe.  All were first time visitors but we hope it won’t be their 

last.   

 

Bob-tailing in for Friday and Saturday:  Luke & Linda Callas   

 

The meeting room was decked out all Western with 

boots, hay bales, etc.  Each night, there were games of 

Hand & Foot and Chicken Foot.   

 

Wednesday:  At the Meet & Greet, everyone brought 

lots of goodies and most made that their dinner meal. 

 

Thursday:  Lunch was at the Chinese Buffet and was 

really good. 

 

Friday:  Dinner was at the Top of The River Fish 

Restaurant.   

 

Saturday:  During the morning, we had a Business 

Meeting and the Installation of 2011 Officers.  Those 

present and installed were:  Bill Denny, Van 

Armstrong, Miriam Armstrong, Jack White, and 

Mike Hughes.  Those absent will be installed at the 

Christmas luncheon.   

 



After the Business Meeting, several went out to Stevie B’s Pizza and a Mexican Restaurant 

for lunch.  Dinner was Bar-b-Que, and all the sides and desserts furnished by the 

Mountaineers.   

 

After dinner, we were entertained by Joyce 

Horcher’s cousin, Mr. Bill White from Texas.  Bill 

White, a singing Minister, was named 2007 

Entertainer of the Year by the Texas International 

Music Assoc. and has performed at various functions.  

He presented a program of Country Ballads, Folk 

Songs, and lots of laughter.  His uncle was Jim Reeves 

and Bill sounded a lot like Jim with a smooth singing 

voice.  He did a heck of an Elvis impersonation.  

Everyone enjoyed the show. 

 

Sunday:  Donuts and Coffee, then Devotional and 

goodbyes.   

 

 

 

Juanita Wellborn for  

Lois Hardison 

Corresponding Secretary – Newsletter Editor 

 


